
From: Jorge Aguirre <j.aguirre@commonwealthco.net>  
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 3:30 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA 2019-109 
 
Good afternoon Marissa, 
Thank you again to you and the FHFC team for hosting today’s workshop.  I want to encourage FHFC to 
consider ways to incorporate the leveraging of the HOME funds from this RFA with other FHFC resources 
like 4% credits.  Several areas in the targeted counties can support developments of more than 50 units 
and these funds are a great opportunity to create needed units. 
Jorge 
 
Jorge A. Aguirre 
Vice President 
The Commonwealth Companies 
 
 


